
1. Question on notice.  
o Consultation on subordinate legislation, notably exemptions.  

The HSU has not been invited to any consultations as yet on the subordinate 
legislation to this Bill, noting that it is yet to be debated, and voted on in the 
Senate.  We are confident that at the passage of the Bill, the Department will hold 
relevant consultations for stakeholder feedback. We also note that Minister Wells 
has convened various roundtables with aged care workers and providers, including 
one last week ahead of the upcoming Jobs and Skills Summit. We believe this is 
indicative of the commitment to sector-wide consultation moving forward.   
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